
  

November 8, 2022 

Greetings to all members! 

We had a wonderful reunion in Savannah last month. It was good to see so many of you 

after not being together since 2019.  We welcomed 7 first time attendees.  In total, 71 

members including spouses, enjoyed time together.  We had several receptions and 

dinners, 2 very informative business sessions and optional tours on 2 days.  We had a 

great lineup of speakers including Sy Sternberg, Fred Seivert, Dr. John Rogierli and 

Debbie Cowan.  We also heard from The American College about the 3 interns our club 

supported this summer through our endowment fund.  Click here to read their stories.  The 

members present at the reunion unanimously elected the Board’s slate of officers and 

directors presented. 

Here are your Board of Directors: 

Georgia Suranofsky – President                       Eric Campbell - Past President 

Morris Sims- Vice President   
Bruce Schobel - 
Secretary/Treasurer 

Reed Williams – Director of Operations & 
Communication 

  
Mark Biren - Director 
  

Edward Boyce - Director   Jules del Vecchio - Director 

Sal Farina - Director   John Felago - Director 

Mike Gallo - Director   Dave Lyons - Director 

https://nylrmc.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3da7ce5017e8b9f4e2b3fdc0d&id=7c03454559&e=af0c489db0


We thank Mary Dean, Lyle Paul and V.J. Springer for their board involvement as they 

retire their seats. Also, a big thank you to all who serve to make our club operate 

smoothly! 

 

Many of you who attended this year’s reunion have asked to receive a copy of Dr. 

Rogierli’s presentation on “Staying Alive”. Click here to open it. 

 

 

 

Calling All Reunion Photographers 

If you have any favorite pictures taken at the reunion and would like to share them with the 

club, please send them to John Felago (felago@aol.com).  John will be organizing all the 

photos, removing any duplicates, etc. so we can post them to the website’s Our Last 

Reunion page in the next week or so.  Be sure to check back to take a look at all the 

pictures and remember the many find memory from the Savannah reunion. 
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Announcing the 2023 RMC Reunion 

Save the Dates!  

 

Next year will be our 25th reunion! I am pleased to announce that the 2023 reunion will be 

held in San Antonio, TX. Hold the dates of October 15th - 18th. We will be meeting at 

The Hotel Contessa, right on the beautiful Riverwalk. I am sure the city of San Antonio 

will be filled with enjoyable things to do.  Check back on our website's Our Net Reunion - 

Things to See & Do page from time to time to get some ideas. 

 

The final preparations with the hotel and optional tours groups are still in the process. 

Once this are finalized, we will let you know when we are ready to open reunion 

registration and provide instructions for making your hotel reservations. 

 

For the past two years the club has not collected dues due to the uncertain times the 

pandemic caused.  Yearly dues of $50 for 2023 can be paid now or anytime during 

2023.  If you plan to attend the reunion, dues need to be received by the time the 
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reservations are made.  You can find the application here or by visiting the website’s 

Members page.  Please connect with a few friends from the NYLIC family to join the club 

and come to the reunion. 

Also, please join the Retired Members Club of New York Life Facebook page to keep up 

with posts from the board and members of the club. 

It is my pleasure to serve as your president for the next 2 years. Please contact me by 

email at georgiasuranofsky@hotmail.com or give me a call at 610-703-0638 with any 

questions or suggestions you may have.  Your Board of Directors is always available to 

talk with you.  You can find their contact information on the RMC website. 

My husband John and I hope that you enjoy the holidays coming up soon with family and 

friends. May you by filled with thankful hearts and memories of those you love. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Georgia 
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